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I have noticed the signage outside dukes court requesting for the Thirsty Beak license to be reviewed and I 

wished to send a representation.  

I recently lived above one of the shops in Mill Street with my two young children. During this time, I can 

honestly say I experienced no issues with this premises. It seems incredibly well run and both Jack and Matt 

the regular door staff are undoubtedly two of the best door staff in Macclesfield.  

I have never seen this venue require police assistance (unlike several other venues actually on Mill street 

where police were often called to).  

More than this, I have seen Thirsty Beak manager and the doorstaff assist trouble at the takeaways and on 

the street into the early hours of the morning after the venue has closed. They clearly show a duty of care for 

not only their customers, but their neighbours and customers from other venues alike. 

--  

Sent from my Android phone with GMX Mail. Please excuse my brevity. 


